
COVID-19 TEMPORARY TRASH CHANGES 

Owners, 

During this National Emergency, your trash provider will be temporarily changing 
policies until the stay-at-home orders are lifted. Please keep in mind this is industry wide 
at the moment. 

The trash crew is trying to keep themselves and your community as safe as possible. 

• American Disposal will be picking-up your old containers between 4/28-4/30.  
Please leave at the curb for them.

• Trash must be out by 6:00 a.m.

• All trash MUST be in the container.  Any loose trash will be left.

• If anyone in your household has come in contact or has Covid-19, please limit 
your trash and put your trash out as early as you can.

• NO yard waste.

• ALL bulk item pick-ups SUSPENDED until further notice.

• DO NOT place plastic bags of any kind into recycling.  This is considered 
contamination.

• Please regularly disinfect cart handles lids and any points of contact.

Thank you, 

Questions comments or concerns please contact your Property Manager, 
Ingrid Ketterman at 703-707-6404 or via email iketterman@capitolcorp.com.  
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